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What Have We Been Learning? 

We have enjoyed rehearsing for our Christmas performance of Hey 
Ewe this week in Jet Class.  The children are becoming more 

confident with their lines and we are now starting about putting 
some actions into the performance.  Please keep practising your 

child’s lines with them over the next week ready for our 
performance to you all! 

In English this week we have been writing character descriptions of 
Old Farmer Clegg. The children have been looking for clues in the 

text and illustrations to imagine what he might be like as a 
character.  They have been using the conjunctions ‘so’ and ‘because’ 

to give more information about him. 

 

 

 

 

In Maths we have been focusing on using a written method to 
subtract a 2 digit number from a 2 digit number.  The children were 

encouraged to use their existing knowledge of 10’s and 1’s to help 
them partition the number that need subtracting.  We were very 

impressed with how well they did this. 



In Geography this week we have been looking at maps of our local 
area to find out what Wickwar’s nearest villages, towns and cities 

are.  The children enjoyed having some time to explore the maps and 
got excited when they found the places they live! 

 

 

   

 

 

  

   

 

 

 

Next Week 
 

In English we will start to learn 
the oral retelling of Farmer 

Clegg’s Night Out.  This will help 
the children to go on to write an 
innovated version of the story. 

 
In Maths we are focusing our 

learning on money.  We will use 
our recent knowledge of 

addition and subtraction to 
combine coins to make a given 

amount and to find change. 

Home Learning 
 

If your child has a speaking part 
in the play please keep 

practising their lines with them 
ready for our performance.  We 
will be getting into the hall next 

week to start rehearsing. 
 

Reading 5 times a week  
 

Spellings 
 
 

 


